
Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board (HWDSB)  
Trustees passed a motion:
 

“That a Naming A School In Part Committee be struck at the start of the 
2018/19 school year for the purpose of naming the track and the field at 
Dundas Valley Secondary School.”

 
As a result of this motion being passed, HWDSB is now seeking suggestions from the 
community to name the track and the field at Dundas Valley Secondary School.
  

The deadline to provide your suggestion is November 11, 2018 at 4 p.m.
 
Parents, School Council members, staff, students and members of the community are urged 
to respond. To provide your suggestion, go to www.hwdsb.on.ca/feedback.
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